
22nd March 2019

Senate Standing Committees on Economics
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Committee Secretary and Senators,

Inquiry into the Banking System Reform (Separation of Banks) Bill 2019

I agree with the above Bill. To protect the monies that I have worked hard for.
To be able to have access to my monies and not be placed in a situation that 
already exists in other parts of the world, were I will be prevented from having
full access to and also being forced to pay interest on my monies while the 
banks will still be able to profit from said monies.

I am fully employed and manage a family business, I believe the passing of 
this Bill is important for maintaining the good standing that the Australian 
banks currently hold within global finance industry. By introducing this Bill we 
as a country will also benefit, from peoples around the world having faith in 
depositing and investing in the Australia system. 

Kind Regards,
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